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Next week’s calendar: 
 
Thursday, May 25, 2023 
 Chick-fil-A Day (Pre-orders 

only) 

 
Friday, May 26, 2023 
 Aluminum drink can collec-

tion day, 7:30 a.m., Carport 

 Pre-K4 Field Day 

 Last day for Pre-K2 and Pre-
K3 

 8th Grade Benefit Concert, 5-8 
p.m. 

 
Monday, May 29, 2023 
 SCHOOL CLOSED, Memori-

al Day 

Important News & Notes: 

Super Slades 
Week of 5/22/23-5/26/23 

 

Top Row: Garrett Helmstetter,  
Alex Cole, Zach Polyniack, Evelyn 
Thurston 
 

Bottom Row: Trystan Lyons, 
Liliana Arellano, , Bradley Kripas 
 

Not pictured:  Sammy Hernandez, 
Nick Crill  

We would like to thank the Coale family (Hannah Coale, 7th grade) for 
their generosity in providing a delightful luncheon from Mission BBQ on 
Wednesday afternoon to thank the wonderful teachers and staff here at 
Slade.  Everyone enjoyed having a catered lunch during this busy time of 
year.  Since it was a half-day chock full of meetings, it was nice to take a few minutes to 
relax and enjoy the bounty of delicious food.  It was a very kind gesture and we really 
appreciate the special treat!  Thanks again for your generosity!    
 

Help Needed for Field Days!  Mr. Bouchard is looking for some parent volunteers to 
assist with our upcoming field days.  The dates for the field days are as follows:  May 
30th (6th-8th), June 5th (K-2nd), and June 6th (3rd-5th).  All volunteers must be VIR-
TUS-compliant.  If you are interested in helping out, please see the flyer attached for 
sign-up information.   
 

8th Grade Benefit Concert - Save the Waves!   Please be sure to check out the flyer 
on page 4 for more information about the 8th grade benefit concert being held this year 
on Friday, May 26th, from 5-8 p.m.  Plan to bring the whole family for an outdoor con-
cert, food trucks, and more!  It sounds like it will be a great evening.  Come on out and 
join the fun!! 

 

Remaining Flower Dedication Schedule for the Blessed Mother 

Friday May 26th- 2nd and 7th. 
 

Aluminum Drink Can Collection:  Our next aluminum drink 
can collection day will take place Friday, May 26, 2023.  Please 
rinse and crush the cans if you are able.  Green school represent-
atives will be on the carport in the morning on the 26th to happi-
ly collect your donations.  Your donations will continue funding 
the development of our butterfly garden.  Please stop by to see 
the garden as it is really taking shape!   
 

Summer Help Needed!  Would you like to get a head start on your service hours for 
next year?  Find further information and the opportunity to sign up by using the follow-
ing link:  https://forms.gle/ikH3w7vQSukyaA5ZA     
 

The MSDE BOOST Application for the 2023-2024 school year is now open!  The 
Archdiocese has shared some pertinent information to inform our parents before they 
begin the application process:  

 The new vendor, Submittable, has created a very user-friendly application for par-
ents that will guide you easily through questions.  Drop-down menus have been in-
cluded where possible.  

 The application has space to apply for three children at a time.  At the end of the 
third child application, parents will see a question, asking if they need to apply for 
more children.  There is a capacity to apply for up to 12 children. 

 BOOST will be holding customer service sessions for parents next week, to walk 
them through the application.  They'll also go over program requirements, and time-
line.  

 The BOOST webpage has been updated today with important information and up-
dates. 

https://www.marylandpublicschools.org/Pages/boost/index.aspx
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Advancement Announcements: 

Limited supplies remain! Order a Slade Tervis cup to share your Slade 
pride while on the go!  Please see the order form attached.  All orders are 
due by June 5, 2023. 
 

Win a gift card!!  Be rewarded for an easy task! Share the good news about Slade; write 
a positive review on our Facebook page, Google, GreatSchools, Niche, Private School 
Review, etc.  Send a printed copy (whether screenshot or print-out) to Mrs. Hilmer 
with your name and student’s name included.  Reviews which can be confirmed will 
be entered into a gift card drawing.  Five winners will be chosen at the end of May. Ques-
tions?  Contact Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Director, at c.hilmer@msladeschool.com. 

Advancement 

Ambassador Families Needed!  Would you like to help build community at Mon-
signor Slade and among our families?  Please email Mrs. Hilmer 
(c.hilmer@msladeschool.com) to help with an effort to connect new families who will 
join Slade in the 2023-2024 school year with a current family.  Ambassador families 
would be asked to connect with new families at least once per trimester and serve as a 
source of information and assistance as parents and their students become familiar with 
Monsignor Slade Catholic School.  
 

Summer Fun Community-Building Team!  Do you like to plan fun activities for your 
children and their friends?  Would you like to assist in planning a few fun activities like a 
geo-caching scavenger hunt, Cycle for Slade bike ride, or mini-golf tournament to build 
our Monsignor Slade community and welcome families over the summer?  You 
would?  Call or email Mrs. Hilmer: c.hilmer@msladeschool.com or 410-766-7130, ext. 
108.  

 
 

Grade Level Reminders: 

 

Attention 4th-8th Grade Students:  Summer Math Tutoring/HSPT Math Prep is availa-
ble through Mrs. Lemanski.  Please contact Mrs. Lemanski at 
c.lemanski@msladeschool.com for more information. 

Attention 7th Grade Parents/Guardians:  In keeping with a long-standing tradition here 
at Slade, we invite all 7th grade parents to join together in hosting a reception for the 
Class of 2023!  The reception will take place immediately following the Graduation Mass 
and Ceremony on Thursday, June 1, 2023.  Graduation begins at 5:30 p.m. 
 
There are several ways to assist with this event.  If you are interested in helping, please use 
the following sign-up genius link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caaaf28a1f49
-graduation#/   

If you have any questions, please feel free to use the contact link listed on the sign-up ge-
nius page.  Thank you in advance for your support! 
 

8th Grade Parents:  Galeone Photographers is offering a Graduation/Family Portrait 
package to our graduating 8th graders and their families.  Photos will be taken beginning 
at 4:30 p.m. on June 1st, prior to graduation.  If you are interested in having your graduate 
and/or family portrait taken, please use the attached order form to place your order and 
bring the completed order form with you on graduation day.  

mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
mailto:c.hilmer@msladeschool.com
mailto:c.lemanski@msladeschool.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caaaf28a1f49-graduation#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4caaaf28a1f49-graduation#/
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Advancement Announcements (continued): 

There is still time and an EASY, new way to support our         
2023 Annual Fund!  Scan the QR code at right for a link to install  
our school’s peer-to-peer payment app, MySchoolWallet (like Zelle  
or Venmo for schools).  This will work for iPhone or Android us-
ers.  Create your account and choose Monsignor Slade as your 
school.  Then choose the Annual Fund as the area to which you are 
making a payment.  Our Slade community is AMAZING!  Help us 
reach our goal for the 2023 Annual Fund; make a gift through June 30, 2023. 
 

Advancement Committee Meeting: May 23, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.  Please mark your cal-
endar for our final meeting of the year.  Help to wrap up and review Advancement efforts 
for this year and brainstorm actions to be taken by the committee in the coming year. 
 

Alumni 
Alumni Updates:  Do you know a Slade graduate who is entering college, graduating 
from college, or experiencing an exciting life event?  Please encourage them to share an 
update at www.msladeschool.com/alumni.  

HASA Happenings: 

HASA Survey:  The Home and School Association is so very appreciative of you, our 
families, for your generous support throughout the school year.  We could not have had 
such a successful year without you!  We are now beginning to plan events for the 2023-
2024 school year and we need your help!   
 

Please complete the following survey to offer your ideas and suggestions to aid in our 
planning:  https://forms.gle/anvoTgaK77WAMn7q6.  Thank you in advance for your par-
ticipation! 
 

Last chance to order Chick-fil-A Lunch for Thursday,               
May 25th:  HASA is offering a special Chick-fil-A lunch day on 
Thursday, May 25th.  Please see the list below for lunch order 
options for your child(ren). 
 

Lunch Order Options: 
5-count Regular Nugget Meal (includes chips and cookie): $7.00 

5-count Grilled Nugget Meal (includes chips & apple sauce): $7.00 

Original Chicken Sandwich Meal (includes chips and cookie): $8.50 

5-count regular nuggets: $4.00 

5-count grilled nuggets: $4.00 
 

All orders must be placed by 12 pm (noon) on Monday, May 22nd.  If you have any 
questions, or you would like to help, please reach out to Rita Melvin at                                  
Rita.A.Melvin@gmail.com. 

Click here to place an order for your child(ren) 

HASA Family Skate Night is back!!  We have scheduled a family skate 
night at Wheels Skating Center in Odenton for Friday, June 2nd, from 5-7 
p.m.  Come one, come all!  Slade’s Class of 2023 grads are also welcome 
to attend!  See the flyer attached for ticketing information.  We hope to see you there!!   

http://www.msladeschool.com/alumn
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/msladeschool/chickfilalunch


 Sports Section: 

                                              

                                                   Mission Statement 
Rooted in Catholic faith and committed to academic excellence,                                     

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is dedicated to forming the whole child                    
to know, love, and be a disciple of Christ.  
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The Athletic Council needs to fill positions on our board!!!  We need the following po-
sitions filled: 
 

 Competitive Basketball Commissioner - must fill this position to hold 3rd-8th grade 
season next year 

 Treasurer 

 Program Coordinator 
 

You will receive all of your service hours in each position.  Please join our team!!!    With-
out volunteers we can't provide our sports programs.  Please email SladeACpresi-
dent@gmail.com for more information. 
 

Baltimore Blast Soccer Camp:  The Baltimore Blast is once again hosting a 
summer camp here at Monsignor Slade during the week of July 17th.  Please 
see the attached flyer for more information. 



Dear Slade Families,

The weather is finally starting to heat up and that means field day is
quickly approaching! I am extremely appreciative of how many people
volunteered their time last year. This year I will need more volunteers in
hopes of having another successful field day. I have posted both the dates
and volunteer signups below.

Dates:

(6th-8th) Tuesday, May 30th
(Kindergarten-2nd) Monday, June 5th
(3rd-5th) Tuesday, June 6th

*Each field day will run from 8:30 A.M.-11:30 A.M.

Volunteer Sign Ups:
(6th-8th)
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4AA2FA5FCC61-slade



(Kindergarten-2nd)
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4AA2FA5FCC61-field

(3rd-5th Grade)
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0945A4AA2FA5FCC61-field1

Each field day will feature 12 activities and 12 teams to rotate at
specific locations. The teams will be pre-selected by each grade level
teacher and class leader. A rain day has also been planned for in case of
bad weather. This would move activities inside. *Students in PreK4-5th
grade must wear their P.E. uniforms to school. 6th-8th graders
can dress out of uniform. Instructions and equipment for each activity
will be provided. Our rest station this year will feature popsicles, italian
ice, and bottled water for the students to enjoy. Students are
encouraged to bring a change of clothes and a water bottle. Last year
volunteers brought tents and coolers with them. This is highly
encouraged. I am extremely excited for the fun day that we have planned.
I look forward to seeing a lot of smiles. If there are any questions leading
up to the event please reach out via email to Mr. Bouchard at
t.bouchard@msladeschool.com.

Thank you.



Print First & Last  Name      
of Graduate _____________________________________________________________       

Phone # ______________________________________________________ 

Email ___ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __  

 

1.   Check or Circle ALL packages purchased. 

2.   Attach exact payment or complete credit card or online   

      payment information below.  
3.   Please make check payable to Galeone Photographers      

      Photographers and include phone number and child’s name  

      on check.  There is a $15 fee for all returned checks. 
4. Please return form with payment to the photographer. 

 

Image # 

(office use only) 

                                     
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

          

 
 
2161 Greenspring Dr Timonium, MD  21093  410-252-5355 

      $35  
 1 Digital Image 
 Of individual Pose   

Electronic File sent 

to email above 

Mz~$32 
    1-8x10 
2- 5x7 

8-wallets 

F~$22 
1-5x7 

4-wallets 

A6~$22 
      2- 4x5 

     Magnets 

A La Carte        Circle choice 

 Pkg. “A2”     1-8x10        $20.00 

 Pkg. “A3”     2-5x7           $20.00 

 Pkg.  “A4”    16-Wallets   $20.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Order form must be turned in to the photographer or a photo will not be taken. 

Please do not enclose this form in an envelope, the form must be visible to the  photographer.  

  If you are paying with cash or check, please attach your payment to this form.  

B~$48 
1-8x10 

4- 5x7 
4-4x5 

16-wallets 

KC 4~$27 
      

 

                    2 Keychains 

    4 Wallets 

_________________________________________ 
Print Cardholder’s name above   
  

___________________________________________________ 

Signature Above 
  

House #______________Zip Code____________ Sec Code_____________ 

EXP: ____ / ____ 
Month / Year 
Must be given 

Pay Online - www.galeonepay.com 
WRITE YOUR ONLINE PAYMENT CONFIRMATION CODE  

  
  

_________________________________________________________

LIST ALL PACKAGE(S)  

PURCHASED BELOW 

 
WRITE THE AMOUNT 

YOU PURCHASED BELOW. 

$ 

  

 Name__________________________________________________________ 

  Address____________________________________________ Apt # ________ 

  City___________________________  State_________ Zip Code_____________ 

Payment Method: CASH  CHECK  MO CHARGE ONLINE 

                 25 ~4"x8" Photo Cards with envelopes.    $45. 
                 Personalized with year of Graduation and Grad’s First        

 

 
 

     First Name of Graduate_________________________________________________ 
                 Please print first name above as you wish it to appear on cards. 

Family Package 
$40.00  

1-8x10  
4-5x7 

A traditional blue 
background will be 
used on all photos.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLADE TERVIS TUMBLER ORDER FORM 
Please return to Mrs. Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Office 

Child’s Name: ______________________________ Homeroom: ______________________ 
 
Number of cups ordered: ________________ 

 
Total enclosed: ______________________ 

 
Parent 
signature:_________________________________ 

  
 
*All checks should be made payable to MSCS. 

Calling all Monsignor Slade families! Show off your Slade Spirit by pre-ordering a 

Tervis tumbler. Fill it with coffee for your morning carpool run or client meeting. 

Take it to the sports field to keep your beverage cool as the weather gets warmer. 

Send the below clip-off to the attention of Mrs. Hilmer, Advancement Office with 

the number of cups you would like to purchase. You or your child may also 

purchase them in the bookstore from 7:45 – 8:15 a.m. each week day. 

$20 per cup 



End the school year                            

with a Skate Night!!!! 

 
Slade’s Class of 2023 Grads Welcome!!! 

When: Friday, June 2, 5-7 p.m. 

Doors open at 4:45 p.m. 

 

Where: Wheels Skating Center 

                   1200 Odenton Road 

          Odenton, MD 21113 

 

Cost:  $5 in advance 

                  $8 at the door 

      $3 skate rental 

 

**Click here to purchase tickets online:  

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/msladeschool/skatenight 

Tickets purchased at the door will require cash or check** 






	Parent Update 5-19-23.pdf
	FIELD DAY MEMO 2023v2
	Galeone - Class of 2023 Fam Pkg Order Form
	TERVIS TUMBLER ORDER FORM 2023
	Skate Night flyer  6-02-2023
	Blast Camp - Summer 2023
	Summer Soccer Program - St Philip Neri May 2023

